From: Mona Noriega [mailto:monanoriega@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 2:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fw: Rescheduled - municipal election stakeholder meeting

Steve,

I wanted to let you know that I attended a meeting, below is the forwarded invite, hosted by Equality Illinois at the offices of Quarles & Brady.  Of the invited guests about 8 people attended.  The invitees represent a variety of issues and lgbt view points.  Equality Illinois is prompting this discussion to identify what the issues in the community are, and then after identifying issues, what are the asks the community should put forth to candidates in the up-coming municipal elections.  Equality Illinois will continue to have this discussion with other community members and prioritize, based on the input, which issues to elevate.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Mona

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Patty Dillon <pdillon@eqil.org>
To: Jim Bennett <jbennett@lambdalegal.org>; David E. Munar <davidm@howardbrown.org>; John Peller <JPeller@aidschicago.org>; Kim Hunt <executivedirector@affinity95.org>; Mary Morten <marym@mortengroup.com>; Mona Noriega <monanoriega@yahoo.com>; Modesto Valle <mvalle@centeronhalsted.org>; Rosemary Mulryan <rosemary@mulryanandyork.com>; Michael Jarecki <mike@jareckilaw.com>; Aneesha Gandhi <agandhi@heartlandalliance.org>; Julio Rodriguez <00mocha@msn.com>; Joy Messinger <joy@icah.org>; Megan Carney <carneym@uic.edu>; David SInski <dsinski@heartlandalliance.org>; Ramon Gardenhire <RGardenhire@aidschicago.org>; Jim LoBianco <jvlobianco@comcast.net> 
Cc: Bernard Cherkasov <BCherkasov@eqil.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 8, 2015 12:52 PM
Subject: Rescheduled - municipal election stakeholder meeting
Hello again, leaders and colleagues,

Hope you are well and staying warm! We have rescheduled the strategy session to discuss the LGBT priorities in the upcoming municipal election for next Friday.

When: Friday, January 16, 11:30am (lunch will be provided)
Where: Quarles & Brady LLP, 300 North LaSalle Street, Suite 4000, Chicago, Illinois 60654 

Again, our intention is to identify top priorities for the LGBT community and discuss how we can educate municipal candidates on these priorities.  


Please RSVP as soon as possible if you plan to attend, and by COB on Wednesday, 1/14, at the latest.

Thank you,
Patty

-- 


Patty Dillon
Director of Field Operations
EQUALITY ILLINOIS

